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Greetings to all of you in the So. California Region III Chapter.  I hope this newsletter finds you, your 
family and your staff healthy and safe during this challenging time.  
 
Needless to say, chapter activities have been placed on hold these past several months. Our council 
-- like all of you – have been learning and practicing the “new normal” for patient treatment as well as 
navigating the changes in their home life with quarantines, homeschooling children, and re-populating 
their once empty nest with children or parents needing a safe place to anchor during the pandemic. 



Unfortunately COVID-19 precautions and increased care are here to stay for the foreseeable future
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Register Now: 22nd Annual Internal Medicine Review and 
Update Course  

Need to fine-tune your knowledge in Internal Medicine in preparation for Board certifying or 
recertifying exams?  Or maybe you are a medical student interested in a focused review of Internal 
Medicine?  If so, plan on attending the 22nd Annual ACP California Internal Medicine Review and 
Update virtual live course. This two-day course is set for Saturday and Surse is set 

/system/files/documents/about_acp/chapters/ca/2020_board_review.pdf
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/22nd-annual-acp-calif-im-review-and-update-course-med-student-registration-tickets-109885566688
mailto:socalregion3@gmail.com
https://www.acpjournals.org/doi/10.7326/M19-2411
mailto:socalregion3@gmail.com

